TFC Steering Committee Notes

July 25th
Attendees: Paul S, Glen, Ben, Olivier, Dave R, Joanna
Minutes:
e Infrastructure
o Lab planned limited services for July Fri 21st July 2023 05:00 BST 06:00 BST
m  Noissue, Lab is back up.
o Status of FVPs in the Cloud & UBL license
m Available in the next week or two, then work for Paul to integrate it into
the CI.
o Many boards have been offline, moving to get them back.
e MBedTLS
o Jenkins Master for MBedTLS (MBedTLS.trustedfirmware.org)
o Up and running jobs, performance seems slightly better than the stage.
o Arthur is monitoring as needed.
e Boards
o Chrome Book Corsola - Having difficulties with unlocking the boxes. We are
awaiting information from Google. New features have changed the process of
unlocking and removing the battery.
e MISRA
o Status from the TF-M team?

m Anton - the team is to provide feedback. Paul is looking for any info
on reports, false positives, etc.

= Anton wants to review with Shebu before going public.

o Paul: Preparing the MISRA presentation for the TF-A Tech Forum. It should
provide a good introduction for the TF-M team.

o Anton - Is it possible to do the same presentation at the TF-M? Reviewed
with Don. The presentation will be recorded so, this can be available to the
TF-M tech forum. If there is something different or other content, this can be
discussed.

e Open Table?

o Joanna - no issues; back from holiday. TF-A has someone to look into the
Windows build. If there are any issues, Arthur can provide some support.
Anton - no issues.

Olivier - Slack channels, moving to Discord?

m  Glen to follow up with Don for details.

m Follow up: Setting up Discord has been requested by the Board
as SLACK limits access to only ARM and Linaro; others cannot
subscribe. Discord is more open. Don has set this up, but there
has been no official decision to migrate off SLACK.

e Priorities
o Paul
m Misra TF-M/ TF-A
m FVP
o Arthur

m Boards - Chromebook Corsola



m  TFC-247 Mirror TF-M, TF-A, TS projects into GitHub



